09/09/2020

To whom it may concern

Re: Construction of the Boyne Greenway Drogheda to Mornington, Co. Meath &
Co. Louth

| wish to document my support of the proposed greenway from the town of
Drogheda (Ship street) to the coast at Mornington, County Meath. it will
complement the existing greenway westwards between the town of Drogheda
and Oldbridge, County Meath. The vaiue of such an amenity in this heavily
populated area will be even more important with the completion of several
new housing developments in East Meath.

As a student of Drogheda Grammar School and as a person concerned about
climate change, 1 would love to see a surge in cycling in East Meath to reduce
the use of cars, but this will not happen unless there is a safe cycling option.

Yours sincerely






